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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      
 

 

A greener way to explore Singapore 
GOGREEN HOLDINGS INTRODUCES NEW DOCKLESS ELECTRIC SCOOTER WITH SPECIAL 

GUEST APPEARANCE BY JACKIE CHAN 
 
 

SINGAPORE, 19 May 2018 – Today, Gogreen Holdings unveiled its pilot 
dockless scooter sharing program, the first of its kind in the country, at 
One Fullerton. With international superstar, Mr. Jackie Chan at the launch 
to hop on one of its first scooters, the Gogreen powered by Segway scooter 
sharing set the stage for a new era of transportation within Singapore.   
 
The innovative fleet requires minimal coaching to operate, and will enable 
tourists to explore the city in a fun way, while keeping their journey 
environmentally friendly. Mr. Jackie Chan, who is also a Gogreen Holdings 
shareholder, says: 
 
“It is a great privilege for me to launch the first fleet of Gogreen 
dockless electric scooters here in Singapore. This initiative not only 
promote green technology – something I strongly believe in – but the 
versatility of the Gogreen dockless scooters also allows travelers to 
discover the city at their own pace and time in a convenient and unique 
way, especially with an increasing number of free and independent 
travellers in Singapore.” 
 
With close to 10 years of e-mobility based attraction management 
experience, Gogreen Holdings has been the exclusive distributor of Segway 
Products in Singapore since 2008. To date, more than one million riders 
have had the opportunity to experience their e-mobility rides and tours in 
Singapore, which sets the largest number of Segway riders in the world. 
Gogreen Holdings also holds an excellent safety track record of less than 
0.005% incidents to date. 
 
In addition, the Segway ES2 Electric Scooters to be used in Gogreen’s 
dockless sharing program, meet the required physical criteria for Personal 
Mobility Devices, set forth by the Active Mobility Advisory Panel from the 
Land Transport Authority (LTA) 
 
“As a global leader in the fields of intelligent short-distance 
transportation, Segway-Ninebot has always been committed to using 
intelligence to change people’s travelling experience and lifestyle. 
Gogreen and Segway-Ninebot have always maintained a long-lasting 
partnership and we are honoured to collaborate with Gogreen Holdings as the 
official scooter for their scooter-sharing program here in Singapore, said 
Segway CEO Mr. Gao LuFeng. 
 
The introduction of the new Gogreen powered by Segway dockless electric 
scooters is the first phase of a larger scooter-sharing program, scheduled 
for Q3 2018. Tourists can look forward to downloading an app at a later 
stage that integrates educational and entertainment aspects, giving users a 
richer experience as they learn more about Singapore and its attractions 
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while riding the device. Gogreen Holdings will also look to collaborate 
with key tourism precinct stakeholders, such as the Fullerton Heritage and 
also hotels and attractions to provide more incentives for tourists.   
 
For more information please visit the Gogreen Holdings Facebook page. 
 
 

-Ends- 
Notes to the editor 

• The Segway ES2 is also UL2272 certified, by Underwriters Laboratories 
(UL) a world leader in product safety testing and certification. 

  
About Gogreen Holdings 
Gogreen Holdings is the pioneer in the distribution and usage of Personal 
Mobility Devices in Singapore since 2008. It is the attraction operator in 
key precincts in Singapore, including Marina Bay, Sentosa and Downtown 
East, primarily using the Segway Personal Transporter and other carbon free 
emission devices as operating device. 
 
The Company experience and success have illustrated our core competencies 
in the following three areas: Taking niche alternative transportation 
technologies and successfully marketing them to various target groups 
through attraction rides, developing and maintaining strong and lasting 
relationships with our partners by exhibiting strong levels of knowledge in 
our business and their business segments, and  delivering a professional 
message and generating significant exposure both locally and worldwide 
about our business. 
 
Run by a strong, entrepreneurial and corporate team, the company is backed 
by solid and well-heeled shareholders and advised by an experienced board 
of directors.  
 
Among the shareholders at Gogreen Holdings are luminaries like Jackie Chan, 
a celebrated action movie star who is also a strong proponent of 
sustainable development, the SUTL Group of Companies and numerous other 
local entrepreneurs. 
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